
r. amon H. Hovsepian 
25 Indian Hill Road 
Paxton, Iiass. 01612 

Dear Mr. Hovsepian: 

August 29, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 18883 is enalosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 

Enclosure 

vb 


